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This is in reference to the Altice/Service Electric acquisition.  Altice must absolutely agree to
expand their cable/internet service (particularly the internet service) to all members of the
communities in which they operate or the acquisition should NOT be approved.  I've been
asking Service Electric to expand their service just 4,000 feet for the 19 years I've been a
resident of Hope Township and they just won't.  There are no other Internet service options for
my location and surrounding area.  I've also been contacting Century Link over the same
period.  They are barely responsive to requests, but the last response I did get from them was
that they were "fully subscribed".  Satellite is not an option for the internet due to the high
latency.

The Altice/Service Electric acquisition should not move forward without absolute assurances
from Altice that they will expedite an expansion of internet service to every member of the
communities in which they operate.

Thank you for your consideration.
Scott Ezzard
member of the Hope Township, NJ community.
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